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Written by Park View’s Eco Committee:
Miss Kelly, Zara Lewis, Paul Miller, Szymon Stefankski, Rory Sutherland, Sarah Kerr, George Burnett, Aaron Hailley.



Fairtrade Tuckshop by Zara Lewis
During Eco Week we are going to be launching a Fairtrade tuckshop. We will be selling a selection of Fairtrade items such as fruit, cereal bars, chocolate and drinks. Following Eco Week the Fairtrade tuckshop will continue to run on the last Friday of the month. It will be known as ‘Fairtrade Friday’.


Upcoming issues will continue to be available on our school website http://www.parkview-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/pupilgroups.htm 
Recycled Pots Collection
by Paul Miller and Aaron Hailey
Every child will need a small pot to plant in during Eco Week. It should be a recycled item such as a yogurt pot, or other form of plastic food container. These ‘pot’ will then be used for planting.

This will help us learn about Fairtrade and sustainable communities.

Sensory Garden
By Rory Sutherland and Sarah Kerr
During Eco Week all classes will help tidy up the sensory garden. A keen gardener and grandparent helper, Forbes, will help the children and give them some of his expert tips and advice!
Parent Helpers Needed
by Szymon Stefanski and George Burnett
If any parents/carers/grandparents etc would like to join our Eco Committee in session 2018-19 then please contact Mrs Morley. We meet once a month to discuss any ideas/issues and work towards achieveing our targets we set.
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